
 

    

 

  
 
 
7.11.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Whole-School Visit to The Dukes Theatre 
 
We are very pleased to offer all of our children the fantastic opportunity to watch Robin Hood at 
The Dukes Theatre, Lancaster. It is billed as ‘a tale featuring swords, sorcery and song! 
Romance and robbery!  Archery and acrobatics! Derring-do and sheep pooh! Not to mention the 
infamous sea serpent of Morecambe! If you're looking for a Christmas Show near you this 
Winter then look no further than this Winters's Biggest Family Adventure - Robin Hood!’ This will 
be a lovely experience for all of our children and a great thing to do as a whole-school 
community. 
 
 

Visit Leader: Mr Webster 

Visit to: The Dukes Theatre, Lancaster 

Dates: Monday 12.12.22 

Class: All year groups 

Leaving from: School at 9.30am. Arrive in school at normal time. 

Returning to: School at 1pm.Collect from school as normal. 

Additional 
information: 

Children to wear warm clothing and a waterproof coat as we will be walking 
from school to the theatre.  

Cost: 
(voluntary contribution*) 

£10.00  
 
 
If you will struggle to meet the cost of the visit, please talk to the school 
office in confidence, who will be happy to see how we can help. 

 
 
*No child will be excluded from the visit on the basis of voluntary contributions. However, if 
insufficient contributions are received, the visit will have to be cancelled. If you are struggling to 
meet the cost of a visit, please talk to a member of the school office team in confidence. 
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